MANAGER’S REPORT FOR APRIL 3, 2015
GENERAL INFORMATION AND RESPONSES TO MAYOR & CommISSIONER REQUESTS

Places to be this Week...

The next Village Council meeting will be held on April 7 at 7:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers at Village Hall.

Future Calendar Reminders...

Village Council Meeting - The Village Council meeting will be held on April 14 at 7:00 p.m. in the Council
Chambers at Village Hall.

Upcoming Proclamation
April 7 - Conservation in our Community

Construction to Resume on Main Street Railroad Platforms

Metra has informed the Village that their contractor, John Burns Construction, will resume work on the
Main Street platform reconstruction project on April 13th. The work is planned to be completed by July
3rd. Demolition is planned to begin on the south (inbound) platform, and then move to the north
(outbound) platform as soon as possible. The sidewalk along the west side of Washington Street, where it
crosses the tracks (between Burlington and Warren), will be closed for the duration of the project.
Pedestrians are to cross the tracks on the east side of Washington, or at Main Street. The western half of
both platforms will remain open throughout construction. The Village will continue to assist Metra in
communicating to commuters, and staff will continue to advocate for a timely completion of the project.



